

Read the following text and answer the questions accordingly.

Rocky Runs Away

Dog goes for a very long walk



One evening Becky takes her dog, Rocky, out for a walk. Suddenly Rocky sees a cat. He runs off down the road. "Rocky! Come back!" but Rocky doesn't hear Becky's call. Or maybe he doesn't want to hear her. A moment later the cat and the dog turn the corner. Becky runs after Rocky - but it's too late! Her dog disappears.

Becky spends the rest of the evening looking for Rocky. Finally, she returns home without him. "He can't go far, he knows his way back" she says to herself. So, she feels relieved.

The next morning Becky puts up notices around her neighborhood in Utah. She waits by her phone. Nobody calls for a month and she starts feeling worried as she thinks that something might have happened to Rocky.

Then she gets a phone call. Great news! A woman says she found Rocky. "Your number was on his identity tag," the lady tells Becky. "That's wonderful," says Becky. "Where are you?" "San Diego," says the woman. "But you don't live in California, do you?" Becky almost drops the phone. "No, I'm in Utah," she says. Ogden is far from San Diego. How did Rocky get there? It's a mystery but Becky is just happy that Rocky is safe. She makes all the arrangements to get her dog back and bring him home. An hour later the phone rings again. "I can't find Rocky," says the woman. "He's escaped from my house." So Rocky is missing again.

A month later, Becky gets another call. Rocky is found again. This time her dog is even further away. He's travelled east to El Paso, Texas. Becky needs to travel 1,500 miles to get her dog back now but at least she knows that he is safe!

Choose the best answer in each question according to the reading.

1. Where does Becky live?

2. How does the woman who finds Rocky first know how to contact Becky?

3. Why is Becky shocked by the first phone call?

4. Where is Rocky found the second time?

Answer the following questions with True or False according to the reading.

1. Becky finds Rocky later the same evening he runs away.

True

False

2. Rocky is found in San Diego a month after he first goes missing.

True

False

3. Becky is able to bring Rocky home immediately after the first phone call.

True

False

Match the location with the correct description from the reading.

Locations:

1.Ogden, Utah

2.San Diego, California

3.El Paso, Texas

Descriptions:

A. The place where Rocky is found the second time, even farther away.

B. Becky's hometown where the story begins.

C. The city where a woman first finds Rocky.